BLUE TEAM MEMO
RE: End of year activities and fundraisers

Dear Blue Team Parents/Guardians,
	Planning for end of year activities has begun! We are hoping to be able to create a memorable end of the year for our Blue Team before they are off to Grade 7.  In order to do so, we will need to do some fundraising and it would be helpful to have parent/guardian volunteers for certain activities or fundraisers.  We will keep you informed of these fundraising ideas and activities through your child’s agenda and the school website (http://hms.nbed.nb.ca/teacher/mrs-hamilton).
	We would very much like for all students to have the opportunity to attend and participate in all activities. To do so, it may be necessary for us to request a parent chaperone for some students for the off-site activities.  We will make contact with home as early as possible so that arrangements may be made.
	For our first fundraiser we would like to hold a bake-sale.
